
 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By Lead By Lead By Lead By ExampleExampleExampleExample    
 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Thursday 9th July 2015 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am pleased to inform you that Year 6 have concluded their class credits for the year with over 110! 

As a class treat, and end to our time at Norwood, we will be having a small picnic and sports afternoon on 

Thursday 16th July 2015. 

 

Children are welcome to bring a small amount of picnic food to eat during the afternoon if they wish and a 

picnic blanket.  We will have lunch as normal.  Please can I remind you that we are a nut free school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

 

 

Mr Robertson   Mrs Frost   Mrs Locke Mrs Sprouse           Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher   Teaching Assistant  HLTA  Teaching Assistant Head Teacher 

 

 


